
Midstates Housemovers Association
Scholarship Requirements

Two to four $500 scholarships will be awarded each year.  The scholarship committee will be made up of 
the past President and two members in good standing elected or appointed.  The following items are the 
requirements necessary to be eligible for one of these scholarships.

1) The parent or guardian of the applicant must be working for and in good standing with a moving 
company associated with the Midstates Housemovers Association at the time of the award.

2) The applicant’s choice of study does not have to be associated with the structural moving industry.

3) The applicant must be enrolled in a college, trade school or technical school the year the 
scholarship is given.

4) Only one scholarship per company per year will be awarded.

5) The scholarship cannot be awarded to the same recipient in consecutive years.

6) Any current employee of a moving company is also eligible if accepted to attend a school.

7) High school transcripts and/or any completed college study transcripts must accompany the 
application form. (An exception will be made for any applicant already graduated from high school 
and working for a moving company for a period of over one year.)

8) A current photo must be submitted along with the completed application so recognition of the 
awarded recipients can be forwarded to our industry magazines.

Application deadline:  All applications must be postmarked by March 1st, 2024, to be considered for the 
scholarships.

Mail applications with information to:   Midstates Housemovers Association
                                                                        C/o Sue Morrow
                                                                        P.O. Box 64
                                                                        Jackson, NE  68743


